
Key Stage 1 Learning project Autumn 2 2021

Was the great fire of 
London a good thing?
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After reading some extracts 
from the real thing, we 
decided to become Samuel 
Pepys and write our own 
diary entries all about the 
Great Fire of London. We 
wrote in the first person, 
pretending it was really 
1666. Look at our amazing 
work! 

Class 4 – Samuel Pepys diaries  

By Mason
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Class 4 – Samuel Pepys diaries  

By Florence
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Class 4 – Samuel Pepys diaries  

By Ted
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Class 3 Great Fire of London Workshop
Catherine came to visit us with lots of artefacts from 350 years ago.
We were able to investigate them and guess what they were made of 
and what they were used for.  What do you think they are?
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Just like the other classes we absolutely loved our visit from 
Catherine. The objects were fascinating and our writing looked 
unrecognisable after using ink and quills. We might even use them 
more often! 

Class 4 Great Fire of London Workshop



We had great fun using a quill and ink to write about the Great Fire of London. We also had 
fun playing the game ‘fox and goose’ with our learning partners. 

Class 5 Great Fire of London Workshop



We used cereal boxes to make Tudor houses to burn on the playground! The Fire Service were kind 
enough to come and help us put out the fire. 

Class 5 Great Fire of London houses!



It was interesting to see how the wind could 
make the fire spread when the houses were 
so close together. 

Our Great Fire!
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We learned that paintings of the Great Fire of London were a good way for us to learn about 
what happened back in 1666. We were inspired by these paintings and created our own versions. 
We learned the ‘wash’ technique to create a background using watercolours. 
We then used collage to finish our artwork.

Class 5 Art
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As part of our Remembrance day activities we made our own 
poppy artwork.  We were really pleased with the results! 

Class 4 artwork 
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Class 3 home learning challenges
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Class 3
Science - changing materials
This half term we have been learning about materials.  Sorting and classifying and heating and 
cooling. 

These pictures show how we have sorted materials and melting 
chocolate to see how heat changes state. And…. Eating it after it melted!!



Class 3 Maths
Learning the 2, 5 and 10s times tables

We also learnt the corresponding division facts.



We learned about 3D shapes and used our knowledge to build shapes using polydron and make a 
cuboid from a net (this was quite tricky and took a lot of patience).

Class 5 Mathematics
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We were Lucky enough to have Mr Bessy for some of our 
PE sessions this half term. We took part in multi skill 
sessions and time trials practising our running, jumping 
and throwing skills. Look at these live action shots! Class 4 – PE



We worked so hard on our acting, singing and dancing for the  performance of ‘Hey Ewe’. We 
hope everyone enjoyed it as much as we did! Here are some photos from our dress rehearsal. 

KS1 Christmas Nativity


